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October meeting at the Moose Lodge! 
It’s time to move indoors for our meetings.  We will be meeting this month on October 13th at 7PM at the 

Moose Lodge at 75 Washington St, North Tonawanda, NY.  Please remember that the Moose doesn’t serve food, 

but please remember to patronize the bar while you are there.   

Hope to see you there.  

 
The field has been “winTerized” 

This past weekend, the weather station was taken down; the windsock removed; most of the benches and flight 

fences moved under the shelter for the winter.  The port-o-potty will also be winterized and locked very soon.  

Feel free to continue to use the field (road conditions permitting).  If you move anything out from under the 

shelter, please remember to put it back before you leave for the day. 

Please remember that if the road looks bad, do not drive back.  We don’t want to cause repair work for the spring 

by leaving ruts in the road. 

 
Auction results for the Platus Porter 

Congrats to Pat Smith who had the high bid for the Seagull Hobbies PC-6 Pilatus Porter.  Thanks again to 

Conrad for donating 4 airplanes for auction with the proceeds going to the club! 

 
Holiday Party research 

Kevin, Joe and I started doing some “research” into a location for our annual holiday party.  We had the 

extremely difficult job of sampling food to see if it would meet the club’s high standards for a holiday party.  

Come out to the October meeting to hear all about where we think we’ll have the holiday party this year. (It’ll 

get your mouth watering for some good eats). 
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